
 

 
 

NEVGOLD PROVIDES POSITIVE UPDATE ON THE  

CURRENT DRILL PROGRAM AT LIMOUSINE BUTTE  

 
Vancouver, British Columbia – November 19, 2021 – NevGold Corp. (“NevGold” or the “Company”) 

(TSXV:NAU) (OTCQB:NAUFF) (Frankfurt:5E50) is pleased to provide an update on the positive 

progress made on the company’s inaugural 10,000 meter drilling program at Limousine Butte, Nevada.  

Highlights  

• Samples from the initial drilling have been sent to American Assay Laboratories (“AAL”) in 

Reno, Nevada with assay results currently pending; 

• Cadillac Valley Notice of Intent (“NOI”) Permit Approved: the Notice of Intent for the Cadillac 

Valley deposit has been approved by the Bureau of Land Management (“BLM”) and drilling will 

start immediately. Cadillac Valley is an important near-term resource expansion target, and the 

company is pleased to fast-track the drilling program.  

 

Board Resignation  

NevGold announces the resignation of Mr. Steve Konopelky as a Director due to his other business 

endeavours. NevGold would like to thank Mr. Konopelky, the former CEO of Silver Mountain Mines Inc., 

for his contributions including the completion of the transaction and integration of the companies.  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

 

“Signed” 

 

Brandon Bonifacio, President & CEO  

For further information, please contact Brandon Bonifacio at bbonifacio@nev-gold.com, call 604-337-

4997, or visit our website at www.nev-gold.com. 

Technical information contained in this news release has been reviewed and approved by Derick Unger, 

CPG, the Company’s Chief Geologist, who is NevGold’s qualified person under National Instrument 43-

101 and responsible for technical matters of this release. 

About the Company 

NevGold is an exploration and development company targeting large-scale mineral systems in the proven 

districts of Nevada and British Columbia. NevGold owns a 100% interest in the Limousine Butte and Cedar 

Wash gold projects in Nevada, and the Ptarmigan silver-polymetallic project in Southeast BC.  

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 

the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release. 
Cautionary Note Regarding Forward Looking Statements 

This news release contains forward-looking statements that are based on the Company’s current expectations and 

estimates. Forward-looking statements are frequently characterized by words such as “plan”, “expect”, “project”, 

“intend”, “believe”, “anticipate”, “estimate”, “suggest”, “indicate” and other similar words or statements that 

certain events or conditions “may” or “will” occur. Such forward-looking statements involve known and unknown 

risks, uncertainties and other factors that could cause actual events or results to differ materially from estimated or 

anticipated events or results implied or expressed in such forward-looking statements. Any forward-looking statement 

speaks only as of the date on which it is made and, except as may be required by applicable securities laws, the 
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Company disclaims any intent or obligation to update any forward-looking statement, whether as a result of new 

information, future events or results or otherwise. Forward-looking statements are not guarantees of future 

performance and accordingly undue reliance should not be put on such statements due to the inherent uncertainty 

therein. 

 


